31st March 2021

Woden Primary School

As the Spring term draws to a close, I would like to thank you all for your continued support. It has been lovely over the past few weeks to see you all back at school. Please continue to observe social distancing despite changes to Lockdown rules for everyone's safety.

We hope you have a restful and happy Easter holiday as we look forward to a productive Summer term!

Mrs H Vernon

Headteacher

News and Information

School Contact

Please remember to use a phone, e-mail or Class Dojo app if you need to get in touch with school to avoid any contact before or after school.

Comic Relief Day

Thank you for all your contributions towards Comic Relief. Children looked amazing dressed as Superheroes and they had a great day completing lots of fun activities.

Election Day

The school will be closed on **Thursday 6th May** for to be used as a Polling station. Learning tasks and activities will be provided for children either in advance or through Home Learning Portal on our school website.

Breakfast and After School Club

After the holidays, we will also be in touch with further details about the re-opening of our breakfast and after school clubs. It will have to be pre-booked and pre-paid via Sims Pay as no cash will be accepted and places are limited.

Information: EU Settlement Scheme (EUSS)

Please remember to apply to the <u>EU Settlement Scheme (EUSS)</u>. The application deadline, for those who were living in the UK by the end of the transition period at 23:00 GMT on 31 December 2020, is 30 June 2021. A parent or guardian can apply on behalf of a child and link it to their own application (if applicable), or they can apply in their own right. Applications to the EUSS are free and can be made online on <u>GOV.UK</u>. Successful applicants get either <u>settled status</u> or <u>pre-settled status</u> ensuring they can continue to live and work in the UK after 30 June 2021, whilst remaining eligible to access the benefits and services they could before the UK left the EU.

Important Dates

The school will close for Easter holiday tomorrow on Thursday 1st April and will re-open on Monday 19th April.

Whitsun Break: Friday 2nd April – Friday 16th April

Summer Term starts Monday 19th April

Half-term: Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June

Summer Term ends Friday 16th July

Always check our website: www.wodenprimary.org for an up to date information.